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The month of June Water Department report 

Submitted TTHA 5 water samples to EGLE, they came back good. These are part of my 

yearly samples I must do.  The regular monthly reports and samples were also submitted 

on time and were accepted. 

Had to do a boil order for E Front St. due to the new watermain connecting to the old 

watermain. Everything went well and both samples passed. Total days of boil order was 

two days. 

Ryan completed 30 in-house inspections this month. We are getting close to being 

finished with the in-house inspections. Next to do on the list is pot-holing the service 

lines. We do have money in the grant to get that started.  They should be starting mid-

July. 

We marked and filled out reports for close to 100 Miss-Digs again this month. Mostly due 

to construction projects. 

I worked with a resident who had a plumber test for lead and had very high levels when 

they tested. I worked with EGLE and did our own test and found no detection of lead in 

our samples. I had a meeting and took educational pamphlets to them and explained how 

to limit lead exposure. 

Put a new water service line in a house that was previously Galvanized and had broken. 

They now have a copper line to their house. 

We repaired a couple services that were leaking at the shut-off valve. Also added new top 

soil and grass seed. 

Fix a water -main break on the old Clarks property. 

Handled 15 service calls to residents.  

Worked downtown on the project most of the month. 

Did Junes shut off list/handed out door cards 


